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May 28, 2020 
 
His Worship John Tory 
Mayor, City of Toronto 
100 Queen St. W. 
City Hall, Second floor, West 
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 
 
Dear Mayor Tory, Councillor Bradford, and Councillor Fletcher,  
 
The East Toronto Family Practice Network is the voice of 200 family doctors in East 
Toronto, caring collectively for over 200,000 patients.  
 
We are writing in ​strong support of fast-track implementation for 40km of cycling 
infrastructure across Toronto​, in particular the segment across Danforth Avenue.  
 
Complete streets, including separated cycling infrastructure, have long been proven to 
be safer for everyone.  The data is clear.  Separated bike lanes have reduced death, 
collisions, and injury around the world.  People feel safer on streets with bike lanes. 
People have felt safer on Bloor Street after installation of bike lanes.  
 
We applaud your support for adding infrastructure to safely walk, ride and roll through 
Danforth.  Thank you for keeping our patients safe.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Dr. Marco Lo, MD, CCFP 
On behalf of the Interim Board of Directors 
East Toronto Family Practice Network 
 
 


